
Quad Cities Law Enforcement Officers Memorial Committee Executive Board  
 
President  Jim Uskavitch  (309) 781-2407    Retired Chief, Milan Aux. Police 
Vice-President   
Secretary  Sgt. Norman Jacks (309) 732-2677  Rock Island Police Department  
Treasurer  Christy Davis  (563) 344-4041 Bettendorf Police Department 

 

The Quad Cities Law Enforcement Officers Memorial is dedicated to honoring the 46 
Quad City police officers killed in the line of duty since 1869.  A memorial dedicated to 
those officers stands on the grounds of the Rock Island County Justice Center.  We 
also have a “rolling memorial” squad car.  Each year we pay tribute to these fallen  
officers at an annual memorial service. 
 

In appreciation of those officers who currently serve, we also host an annual Officer 
Appreciation Dinner.  This event is designed to show our gratitude for those officers 
who currently serve their community and to also recognize those officers who gave 
their lives in the line of duty. 
 

The Officer Appreciation Dinner will be held Friday, April, 27, 2018.  We are seeking  
donations for this fundraising event which includes a silent auction and raffle.  Items 
may be gift certificates for products or services, merchandise, or gift baskets.  We also 
welcome cash donations.  Auction and raffle items will be displayed with your company 
information and bid on during the event.  Financial donors will also be recognized at the 
event.  Funds raised help maintain the memorials and also assist the families of fallen 
officers. 
 

We hope we can count on your support for this event.  Your donation is tax deductible. 
 

Illinois State Tax Exempt Status – E9944-1713-02 
Federal Tax Number – 36-4380888  DLN 17053092952085 
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Donor Name  _______________________________________________ 
 
Address  _______________________________________________ 
 
Phone   _______________________________________________ 
 
Contact   _______________________________________________ 
 
Item Description _______________________________________________ 
 
Retail Value  $_______________________________________________ 

Donations can be mailed to: 
East Moline Police Department 

915 16th Ave. 
East Moline, IL 61244 

Attn: Capt. Tom Reagan 
To arrange for pick up of your item, please contact Jim Uskavitch at (309) 781-2407 or 

by email jim_uskavitch@qcleom.com 

Friday, April 27, 2018 

Stoney Creek Hotel and 
Conference Center 

101 18th Street 
Moline, Illinois 


